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80 Raven Street, Kooragang (DA 22/8564)
The proposal seeks consent for the 
construction and display of a double 
sided ‘Super 8’ sign with one digital 
and one static sign.

The proposal is in the Port of
Newcastle Lease Area and zoned SP1 
Special Activities. 

Submissions:
• Comments from Council on DA and

on RtS
• Comments from TfNSW on DA
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Site Plan
Eastbound 

Westbound
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150 Cormorant Road, Kooragang (DA 22/8565)

The proposal seeks consent for the 
construction and display of a double 
sided ‘Super 8’ sign with one digital 
and one static sign.

The proposal is in the Port of 
Newcastle Lease Area and zoned SP1 
Special Activities. 

Submissions:
• Comments from Council on DA
• Comments from TfNSW on DA
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Key Issues
• Street Address – corrected by Council and reflected in recommended consents
• Site Suitability - the signs comply with the site selection criteria of the Industry and Employment SEPP, the 

Guidelines and relevant Australian Standards and are proposed within an existing infrastructure and industrial area
• Visual and Illumination Impacts – the signs are located adjacent to existing roadway corridors and are not in 

proximity to any residential areas or public open spaces, and the illumination levels are compliant with the 
Guidelines and relevant Australian Standards

• Road Safety – the signs will not reduce sightlines, obstruct traffic signals, comply with dwell times required for 
roads 80km/hr or more and do not overhang the road

• Public benefit – the Department asked the Applicant at RtS stage to discuss any proposed public benefit, to which
the Applicant proposed 5% of display time to be provided to Council, in line with other signage DA’s

• Contributions – the Applicant contends that development contributions do not apply for the proposals based on a 
Ministerial Direction, the Department notes that the Ministerial Direction only applies to developments where 
Council is the consent authority and therefore the Department has recommended the imposition of the Section 7.12 
contributions in line with other Part 4 DA’s in the Port of Newcastle Lease Area where the Minister is the consent 
authority
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